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Expressive Arts





Primary 7 will participate in traditional Scottish music workshops led by the Celtic Connections over a 6-week block starting in November. As always, we will have lots of opportunities to explore a range of media and technologies to create our own pieces of art for specific tasks.  Lots of our artwork will be inspired by our IDL topic and our upcoming Sacrament of Confirmation.





Physical


Education


This term in PE, we will continue to develop our ball skills including throwing, catching, passing and defending. We will participate in a range of different games and work hard to communicate within a team to follow a set of rules. 





During PE, we will continually use self and peer assessment to measure our development over the course of the term. 





          IDL


Primary 7’s IDL topic this term will be a study of Glasgow and will be heavily supported by the novel Divided City by Theresa Breslin. 





We will explore themes within the book such as sectarianism, poverty and refugees and investigate what resources are available to support those who face these issues in Glasgow especially. 





We will also investigate the history and geography of our city, identifying prominent landmarks and discussing the story of Glasgow. We hope to finalise our topic with a trip to learn more about our city’s diverse and fascinating history.  





Literacy


P7 will continue to work on the Nelson and Phonics schemes to improve their spelling and comprehension skills.  We will start to identify and create different types of questions such as literal, inferential and evaluative. We will continue to read a range of texts for pleasure by using our school library and our new MyOn resource. In writing, we will begin to describe settings using a range of figurative language and adventurous vocabulary. 





Numeracy


This term P7 will be exploring decimals 


and the real-life contexts in which they are found. We will then learn different strategies to help us solve a range of addition and subtraction problems.  Then, we will begin to identify and name different types of angles using mathematical vocabulary and measure these angles accurately using protractors.








Health & Wellbeing


Mrs. Vinnicombe will continue to work through our Building Resilience resource with Primary 7. This term, we will discuss ways in which we can keep connected, by talking through our feelings and emotions with the people around us. 
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Other Information





Primary 7’s P.E. days will continue to be a Wednesday and a Thursday. Please make sure children are wearing a suitable gym kit on these days. Additionally, a group of Primary 7’s will be working hard over the next few weeks to prepare to receive their Sacrament of Confirmation on the 16th November at St. Augustine’s. Please discuss and confirm details such as chosen Confirmation Saint and Sponsor with your child as soon as possible and support them with any relevant tasks that may be sent home during this time.
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